
From: Hung Poon   
Sent: Monday, April 27, 2020 9:41 AM 
To: Godwin Chan <godwin.chan@richmondhill.ca> 
Cc: Planning Richmondhill <planning@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: Proposed residential development at Oneida Crescent 

Hi Godwin, 

I strongly against the proposed development of 4 new high-rise buildings at Oneida 
Crescent. There are already 6 high-rise buildings at this small community. The traffic is 
already bad due to the parking of the construction vehicles along the road for the 
construction of 4 approved high-rise building. If the proposal is approved, then there will 
be a total 14 high-rise buildings in this small area. This will cause big traffic problem and 
insufficient community facility and school problem etc. I suggest the developer should 
stick to its original plan to build low-rise townhouse to create a more harmonized 
community. 

Thank you. 

Hung Poon 

1703-65 Oneida Crescent, 

Richmond Hill 
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